
Initial assembly of 

descendants held on the 

yahrtzeit of Reb Moshe 

Menachem Gross z”l, by 

his children. The family 

generously committed to 

cover a large part of the 

costs to restore the 

cemetery. The project will  

be sponsored lilui nishmas 

their dear father z”l. 

Join the effort!  

Enable the crucial 

renovation work!  

Contact the committee  

or HFPJC at ext. 303 

MAZEL TOV!! 
With praise and joy we extend our warm, heartfelt  

Mazel Tov to our dear and devoted colleague and patron 

Reb Zev Pinchas Nussenzweig and family   

Of the most noted sponsors for Avoysienu, Talmud Torah Nachlas Avos  

And cemetery restorations in Mad, Dobra, Iara, Nagyvarad etc. 

Upon the engagement of his dear son R’ Yaakov 
May Hashem grant him and his mechutanim  

much nachas from all of their children. 

From the staff of Avoyseinu and Nachlas Avos 

R’ Zvi Dov z”l 
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During the evaluation, this chashuv’e matzeiva was found: 

Reb Elchanan Zalman ben Reb Avraham of Janosi z”l 

Father of Reb Mordche Krule’r z”l 

Ancestor of Families Gross, Herbst, Schwartz and Goldstein 

R’ Elchanan Zalman ben 

R’ Avraham of Janosi 

Niftar 2 Sivan 5635 

Cemetery is being cut to enable restoration 
Project lead by Reb Yida Gandel shlit”a and sons 

Removing the overgrowth  

from cemetery 

Cemetery cleaned 

Guta, Slovakia 

July 12, 2012 
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Restoration Committee for Viseu de Sus, Romania 

Note of Appreciation 
Special thanks to a notable individual,  

an eminent patron for many important causes, 

for garnering the enormous zechus of restoring  

the last few hundred of the 1,300 gravestones.  

May the zechus continue to bless him. 
To acquire further zechusim as in database, maintenance etc., 

Please call the chief committee member  
R’ Chaim Bruder – 917-743-0671 or HFPJC ext. 305 

This bulletin was sponsored  by Reb Moshe Y. Weingarten – Chief of Committee for the Aranyas restoration 

Aranyosapáti, Hungary 

To receive the bulletin weekly, please contact us at hfpjc@thejnet.com – Permissible to reproduce in original format only 

Aranyas, Hungary 

HFPJC 
A brief overview on our weekly activities 

a.k.a. Avoyseinu 

718-640-1470 Bulletin 

The Heritage Foundation for Preservation of Jewish Cemeteries July 13, 2012 

“It is necessary to know the burial place of the Avos since it is incumbent 

upon us to honor the burial places of our holy ancestors.” (Ramban, Chaya Sarah) 


